
The waiting is finally over!  I am so excited 
that we will welcome Rev. Taylor Miskel to our 
ministerial staff.  Taylor will officially begin her 
ministry as our Associate Pastor for Student 
Ministry on April 1.  We are all looking forward 
to welcoming her,  her husband Matt and son 
Emmett to our family of faith.  I often feel, in 
moments like this, like the person who has two 
good friends and the two friends do not know 
each other.  I am always excited to introduce 
two of my good friends to one another.  I am 
excited because I know each of them are going 
to have their life enriched by knowing each 
other.  That is how I feel as we welcome Taylor 
to our church.  

I have listened to her and have heard her love 
for Jesus, the church, and students.  I have 
witnessed her maturity and leadership abilities.  
I know she has so many gifts that will enrich our church.  At the same time, I 
know you as a congregation.  I have experienced for 24 years what it means 
to be encouraged and loved by our church.  I am so excited for Taylor and her 
family to experience being a part of this family of faith.  I know there is so 
much potential for meaningful ministry to our students and with our parents in 
the years ahead.  There is much to be grateful for and excited about.

I hope you will take some time to welcome Taylor to our church.  Write her a 
card, speak to her in the hallways and share your name and support, pray for 
her and her family in this time of transition.  Pray for our students, volunteers, 
and parents.  Our student ministry is an important part of our congregation.  
We value our students and all they bring to our congregation and church 
family.  

Finally, as we make this transition on ministerial staff, I want to express my 
deepest gratitude to all who have given leadership to our student ministry 
during our interim period.  Our adult volunteers have been so faithful to make 
sure our students know they are loved and are important.  Our Search Team 
and Student Ministry Committee have given so much time to give us stability 
and ensure the future. Rev. Brooks Warren has been an excellent leader 
during this time. He not only led our search team but gave leadership to our 
Wednesday night programs.  In addition, Dr. Andy Jung has been a constant 
resource during our search and in giving leadership to our Student Ministry 
during the transition.
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OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES
We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Members Neal and 
Lynanne Rhoades, Jackson, and Will upon the passing of Neal's mother, 
Jackson and Will's grandmother Mary Rhoades of Winston-Salem, NC on 
Sunday, January 14th.  

We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Members Susan and Tim 
Robinson, Stephen and Sheridan Robinson, and Brooke Robinson upon the 
passing of Susan's niece, and Stephen's cousin Shelly Marie Riggs-Whitehead 
of Beaufort, NC on Friday, March 1, 2024.  

We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Members Gil and Becky 
Steadman and their daughter Margaux upon the passing of Becky’s mother 
Mrs. Carolyn Naylor of Dunn, N.C. on March 10, 2024.

We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Members Bryan 
Bowman and Porter Bowman upon the passing of Bryan's mother, and 
Porter's grandmother Claire Bowman on Wednesday, March 13th.  

We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Member Eunice Belcher 
and family upon the passing of long time TBC Member Dr. Clifton Belcher of 
Raleigh, NC, Friday, March 15th. 

We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Members Cameron 
and Kendall Driver, Carter and Cooper upon the passing of Cameron's 
grandmother, and Carter & Cooper's great-grandmother Nancy McCreery of 
Henderson, NC, Sunday, March 17th.  

Then of course there is Drew Langdon.  Drew, who has served as our 
intern for the last two years, willingly accepted more responsibility as our 
Interim Student Minister.  Many of you may not know that Drew grew up 
here at Trinity and his love for our church and our students is evident in all 
he does.  I am so grateful for his leadership.  Drew will continue to serve 
us in the coming year as our Resident for Student Ministry as he continues 
to pursue his M.Div. at Campbell Divinity School.  His presence will give 
us continuity and support for Rev. Miskel. 

Pray for our Student Ministry and this new beginning.  To Taylor, Matt and 
Emmett we say…WELCOME TO TRINITY!

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com

WELCOME TO TRINITY
Todd & Cheryl Muncie

Letter
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TBC LIBRARY NEWS
 MY DEAREST DIETRICH

Maria von Wedemeyer knows the realities of war. Her 
beloved father and brother have both been killed on 
the battlefield. The last thing this spirited young woman 
needs is to fall for a man under constant surveillance 
by the Gestapo. How can she give another piece of her 
heart to a man so likely to share the same final fate? Yet 
when Dietrich Bonhoeffer, an old family friend, comes 
to comfort the von Wedemeyers after their losses, she 
discovers that love isn't always logical.
Dietrich himself has determined to keep his distance from 
romantic attachments. There is too much work to be done 

for God, and his involvement in the conspiracy is far too important. But 
when he encounters a woman whose intelligence and conviction match his 
own, he's unprepared for how easy it is to give away his heart. With their 
deep love comes risk--and neither Dietrich nor Maria is prepared for just 
how great that risk soon becomes.
 My Dearest Dietrich by Amanda Barratt is available on the shelf in the TBC 
Library and is also available as an eBook in the TBC Digital Library and is 
also in the TBC Digital Library.

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request 
to be on the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have 
to add the Libby by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, 
desktop, or Kindle. If you need a TBC Library card or you need to be added 
to the eBooks list, you may call or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or 
rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

March 31 - Deacon of the Week
Frank Evans, native of Edenton, NC, has been a member 
of Trinity since 1973. He and his wife Loretta, have 
two children, Jeffrey Evans (Laura) of Watha, NC and 
Melanie Gocker (David) of Youngsville, NC. They have 
five grandchildren, and 2 great grandchildren. Frank 
is a Civil Engineering Technician for Natural Resource 
Conservation Service USDA. He is a deacon for the 
A2C1 Sunday School class with Linda Hanks, Johnny 

Teal, and Bernie Pegram. Frank also serves as a Sunday School Greeter, 
TNT, Sanctuary Choir, Living Praise Ensemble, and ROC Volunteer. 

April 7 – Deacon of the Week
Jeanne Andrus, native of Raleigh, NC, has been a 
member of TBC since 2019. She and her husband Tom 
have three children, Kelly Beck (Jim), Raleigh, NC, Ross 
Andrus, Raleigh, NC, and Will Andrus, Raleigh, NC. 
They have three grandchildren Clara, Thomas, and Ivy 
Beck. Jeanne is retired.  She serves as deacon for A3C5 
Profiles Sunday School Class with Charlie Spahr. Jeanne 
also serves as Sunday School Teacher, Sanctuary Choir, 

Senior Bridge Games, and Caring Connections Ministry. 
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Attention Quilters, Knitters, & Crocheters!
Join us on 1st Thursdays at 11am in the church Library!
*Pray          *Fellowship        *Gather supplies       *Create
Contact Patty Shaver at pshaver1@gmail.com for more info

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Easter Flower Crosses & Lilies
We are excited to let you know that we will have 3 Flower 
Crosses this year for Easter! Two crosses will be located at 
the Narthex entrance, and the other cross will be located 
at the front of the ROC entrance. Please plan to bring a 
flower or two to place on the cross Easter morning, March 
31st. If you've ordered an Easter Lily, please remember to pick 
up your lilies AFTER the 10:55am service on Easter Sunday, 
March 31st!

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS Rev. Spencer Good

BUILDING AND GROUNDS
After our Request For Proposal for the bidding process, we have 
selected Raymond Engineering as our roofing consultant for our 
upcoming roof project for buildings E and the ROC. They will oversee, 
guide, and manage our roofing project beginning this summer from 
start to finish.

Fellowship Meals 2024
See back page for QR code to sign-up

This Thursday! Maundy Thursday Meal & Service, March 28th
5:30pm in the Fellowship Hall
6:30pm Service in the Sanctuary

This Friday! Good Friday Lunch & Service, March 29th 
12pm in the Fellowship Hall

April 17th Cookout Night
Hamburgers and Hot Dogs!
Salad bar included. Kids Meal coming soon. 
$7/person or $20/family!

May 29th, Annual BBQ Night
BBQ, Fried Chicken, and sides!
Kids Meal and cost TBA!
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According to a Pew Research article published in January of 
this year, about 28% of U.S. adults are religiously unaffiliated. 
Researchers call them NONES because they describe themselves 
as atheists, agnostics, or “nothing in particular” when asked about 
their religion. 

Ryan Burge, a researcher and American Baptist pastor, estimates 
that number to be about 30%. However, secularization is not 
advancing at equal rates in the United States. While 74% of 
the Silent Generation (born 1925-1945) identify as Christians 
(protestant and Catholic), the numbers plummet to 38% for Gen Z 
(born 1997 to 2013).

While these numbers are alarming, it is important to dig a little 
deeper into the numbers to find a glimmer of hope. Pew Research 
shows that most “nones” believe in God or a higher power. Most 
say religion does some harm, but many also think it does some 
good. They are not always anti-religious. 

In addition, findings from Springtide surveys and interviews 
completed in 2022 show that 68% of young people, ages 13-25, 
consider themselves at least slightly religious. On top of that, 77% 
say they are at least slightly spiritual. Though young people may not 
be flocking to church each week, these figures suggest they remain 
deeply interested in developing their faith – in whatever form that 
may take. 

Call me an optimist, but this gives me hope. Yes, I would love for 
more of today’s young people to become lifelong followers of 
Jesus. Yes, I want them to experience warm and loving church 
families who will be with them through the highs and lows of some 
of the most turbulent times of their lives. Most of all, I want them 
to experience the transforming power of Jesus and the abundant 
life Jesus promised in John 10:10. So, let’s continue to welcome 
our young people into our family of faith by showing them love and 
empathy.
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FAITHFUL INTERGENERATIONAL APPRENTICESHIP    Dr. Andy Jung

https://www.pewresearch.org/religion/2024/01/24/religious-nones-in-america-who-they-are-and-what-they-believe/
https://www.graphsaboutreligion.com/p/race-generations-and-american-religion
https://www.graphsaboutreligion.com/p/race-generations-and-american-religion
https://springtideresearch.org/post/mental-health/gen-z-is-less-religious-or-spiritual-thats-a-myth#:~:text=That%27s%20A%20Myth.,-By%20Springtide&text=One%20of%20the%20prevailing%20narratives,agnostic%2C%20atheist%2C%20etc.)


Special thanks to the Sanctuary Choir, Accompanists, Narrators, 
and Tech teams for their presentations of The Power of the Cross 
this past Sunday.  The message in song was powerful in song and in 
narration.  The passion of our Lord is something to remember each 
and every day, but especially as we approach the most significant 
day of the year: Resurrection Sunday!  Have a blessed Easter!
Mark your calendars!
There will be no rehearsals (except Orchestra) on March 27.
Student Choir and Bells of Praise will not rehearse on March 31. 
Rehearsals will resume on April 7.
Children’s Choir Program, April 24, 6:30 PM
Parents and children, our choir program ends with a concert on April 
24, so make sure you have this important date on your calendars.  
Our children learn so much about Jesus and their faith through song, 
and when we hear their voices sing about Jesus, it does the heart 
good!  Looking forward to this important day of celebration.

Mark Your Calendars!
Northeast Piedmont Chorale and Orchestra

Spring Concert
May 4, 2024, 7:00 PM

Trinity Baptist Church, Raleigh NC

“Let Your Spirit Soar”
Cindy Edwards, Director 

Admission is free, but donations will be accepted!

Until we meet again! 
Steve

ALWAYS ROOM FOR YOU! 
Find your place in music ministry in 2024! If you have singing or 

instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider 
getting involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place 

of ministry! 

Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly as you teach and 
admonish one another with all wisdom through psalms, hymns, and 
songs from the Spirit, singing to God with gratitude in your hearts

— Colossians 3:16
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GriefShare | Sundays | 4:30pm | C101 |  
GriefShare is a safe and welcoming place of support. It offers a 13-week 
grief and loss support group where you will discover what to expect 
in the days ahead and learn helpful ways of coping with grief, in all its 
unpredictability –and gain solid support each step of the way. Check 
website: griefshare.org or contact the church office or Larry Autry, 
Stephanie Johnson, or Kimberley Stover about attending.

Women’s Morning Bible Study: The Armor of God | Wednesdays | C101 
Join us for The Armor of God by Priscilla Shirer on Wednesday mornings 
from 9:30am-11:30am in C101, contact Susan Burnett if interested at 
919-623-5333.

Coming after Easter!
God Never Gives Up On You | Wednesday Evenings 
Beginning April 3rd at 6:30pm in C303
FACILITATED BY REV. EICKHOFF, JOHNNY TEAL, 
AND ANGELA STRICKLAND
This is the story of Jacob. An entire study built  for the 
strugglers among us, the fumblers within us.  For those who 
are part saint, part scoundrel; we mean well, but we don’t 
always do well. We have breakthrough and breakdowns, 
often in the same hour. We need no reminders of our 
failures. But God is always there for us, even when it 
doesn’t seem like it. 

We hope you will join us on April 3rd! Books are available with a suggested 
donation up to $15. See Karen about extras.

DivorceCare | Wednesdays | 7:00pm | D360 |  
DivorceCare is a 13 week, video based series that provides comfort and 
hope through a support group. You will find welcome and hope while 
seeking recovery and healing after the hurt of divorce. Please check 
DivorceCare website: divorcecare.org or contact Shay and Jeff Greene or 
Stacie Forrest, if you have interest in attending.

Women's Book Club | 3rd Thursdays | 6:00pm | A Parlor 
FACILITATED BY NANCY CUMMINGS, 
April 18th: The Stories That Bind Us by Susie Finkbeiner
May 16th: The Kindest Lie by Nancy Johnson 

   Coming this Summer!
    The Chosen Series: Season 2 | June 5th-August 7th
    Special themes each night. Stay tuned!
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Global Missions Offering for March
Goal: $25,000
The month of March begins our prayer and 
giving for our Home Missions Offering.  At 
Trinity we give to both the Annie Armstrong 
Missions Offering and the Global Missions 
Offering. This year's theme is "Make Jesus 
Known."

You can give by using the pink envelopes in 
the pews or the one’s you have received. In 
addition, you can give online at tbcraleigh.
com.  If you would like to find out more about the Annie Armstrong 
Offering or Global Missions Offering, go to these helpful links or pick 
up prayer guides in the Narthex for your use during this month of 
prayer. 
https://www.anniearmstrong.com/the-mission/

https://cbf.net/weekofprayer

MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT GROUPS or "MEGS" are couples who meet once 
a month to invest an evening in growing their marriage. If you have previously 
been in a Starter MEG group or attended a Marriage Retreat, you are invited 
to join a returning group of couples that will meet once a month for a fun 
video series. This group will be led by LeAnne and Keith Bissette.

The group's first meeting will take place on April 7th at 7:00pm at Keith and 
LeAnne's home.
Interested? Email leannebissette@gmail.com or text at 919-665-8849.

Healing Hands Ministry 
Nurses: Susan Blakely, chair, Beverly Munday, 

Pat Nelson, Emma Konrad, and Beth Davis.
Goal: Minister to the physical and spiritual health 

of the faith community at Trinity.

Ministries offered: 
1. Answer questions about meds, medical conditions, Dr.'s instructions.
2. Assess vital signs.
3. Teach procedures like self-injections, and use of equipment and other 		
medical instruction. 
4. Referral advice about community agencies.

Get to know your nurses. They will be glad to talk with you about services offered. 
Nurses are present in worship and at major Trinity events. 

We are so thankful for this ministry!
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Reconnect. Re-engage. 
Re-commit. Reignite

DID YOU KNOW YOU DO NOT NEED TO WAIT 
UNTIL OUR MONTHLY DRIVE TO DONATE?

As you go about your weekly grocery shopping, our local ministry partners 
have certain items that are always needed. Consider adding one or more 
of these items each week to your list and drop them off in our permanent 

collection bins in the B200 hall.

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION
Juice boxes 

Individual Snack Packs

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES
Jelly  |  Canned Vegetables  |  Paper Towels 

Personal & Home Cleaning Products

SUNDAY, APRIL 14, 2024
APRIL LOCAL MINISTRY PARTNER SUPPLY DRIVE 

Supporting Raleigh Rescue Mission & North Raleigh Ministries
Collection Bins Located at all Main Entrances

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES:

•	 Pasta Sauce
•	 Jelly
•	 Size 6 Diapers Only
•	 Feminine Hygiene (Maxi Pads Only) 
•	 Toothpaste

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION:

•	 Onesies and Sleepers (new or gently used - Freshly 
laundered with no stains) Sizes 1-3 months 

•	 Band-Aids
•	 Liquid Dish Soap
•	 Sandwich sized Ziploc Bags and/or gallon sized Ziploc bags
•	 Razors and Shave Gel for Men and Women 
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SAVE THE DATES
Lunch & Learn
June 18, 2024

10:30a.m. Fellowship Hall
Dr. Amanda Gayle, Promoting Mental Health

Spring Senior Adult Rally
Tuesday, April 23 at Salem Baptist Church, Apex

Cost $15 for lunch due at signup. 
Checks to Trinity Baptist Church. 

Buses leave at 9 am!
Menu: BBQ, potatoes, green beans, muffins, assorted desserts

Entertainment by Phillips & Banks, quartet
Program: Rev. Jeff Olds, Music Minister at Salem

Sign up began March 3 on B Hall. 
Contact Bill Gard with questions at 919-618-5519

WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS
SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 

THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

Senior Adult/Baptist Heritage Day
Luncheon for seniors on Sunday, May 5, 2024 following worship!

Menu: Pan Seared Chicken Florentine, Rice Pilaf, 
Green Beans, Tossed Salad, Dessert

Registration begins Sunday after Easter, April 7. 
Deadline Sunday, April 28.

Registrations to Mary Brown by text, email or phone
919-606-4832 mpbrown57@gmail.com

Senior Adult Trip to NC Baptist
 Singers & Orchestra & Dinner

Join us for a trip to enjoy the 
NC Baptist Singers & Orchestra Concert at
Aversboro Road Baptist Church, Garner, NC

 
Dinner on the way at Carolina Barbeque

Sign-up will go up Sunday, April 7th on B Hall.
Group Leader: Anita Yeargin 919-389-1299
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Wednesday Nights
6:00pm 

Gather in the Underground
6:15pm 

Northbound
6:45pm 

D-Teams
7:30pm 

End of Ministries

Sunday Nights
5:00pm 

MS Missions + HS Bible Study
5:45pm 

Youth Fellowship Supper
6:15pm 

Student Choir 
7:00pm 

End of Ministries

High School Summer Mission Trip
June 13-22, 2024  |  Miami, FL

Cost: $500 ($200 deposit at registration)
 

ATTENTION all HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS

Our summer mission trip is to serve the great communities of Overtown 
and Homestead in Miami, Florida by partnering with Touching Miami With 

Love (https://touchingmiamiwithlove.org). We will be leading summer camps 
for over 400 children between these two locations and we need your help! 

We will be sharing Bible stories, leading recreation, crafts and providing 
educational enrichment. The ministry will be challenging but the experience 

will be life-changing!

Please register for the mission trip by using the QR code (on pg. 16 of this 
newsletter) or by going to the Student Ministry page on the church's website. 

(https://tbcraleigh.com/ministries/student-ministry/)

Once you've registered please block out Sundays, April 14, April 28, May 5, 
May 19, and June 2 for prep meetings leading up to the mission experience!

UPCOMING YOUTH TRIPS
See back page for QR code to sign-up
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Holy Week 
March 28th: Maundy Thursday Service*
•	 5:30pm Fellowship Meal: Barbecue Chicken (need to sign-up)
•	 6:00pm Worship & Communion
March 29th: Good Friday Service
•	 12:00pm Lunch & Service in the Fellowship Hall 
March 31st: Easter Sunday Services
•	 7:00am: Community Sunrise Service at St. Timothy's 
•	 8:45am: Early Service
•	 9:45am: Sunday School
•	 10:55am: Late Service

*Worship care provided birth through Pre-K

04/03/24 Normal Schedule
04/10/24 Normal Schedule 

04/17/24 Double Choir  (Grade school only)
•	 Preschool programming remains the same
•	 Fellowship Meal (Hamburgers & Hot Dogs)

04/24/24 Children's Choir Concert 6:30pm
•	 Pre-K & Kindergarten choir 
•	 1st-3rd grade choir
•	 4th-5th grade choir

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SCHEDULE
FOR MARCH-MAY

MAY 1ST,  8TH, 15TH, 22ND

A special 4 week program that Dr. Roberts and I lead (along with some 
wonderful helpers) for 1st-5th graders. We will meet from 6:15pm 
7:15pm each evening. There is no choir or preschool programming. We 
will learn more about the bible, we will cover things like: 

•	 Where did the Bible come from? 
•	 Who wrote the Bible?
•	 Bible skills 
•	 What is the New and Old Testament? What makes them the 

same? What makes them different?

JOIN DR. ROBERTS AND KATIE FOR 

Pastor’s Pals
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EGG HUNT & FAMILY LUNCH 2024
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ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
APRIL 1

ROC CLOSED IN 
OBSERVANCE 
OF EASTER 
MONDAY

TUESDAY 
APRIL 2
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Anne Farmer 

3:00pm-6:00pm 
Fred Paula

WEDNESDAY 
APRIL 3
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Linda Hanks
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carol Carroll
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alan Holley

THURSDAY 
APRIL 4
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Charla Peel 

3:00pm-6:00pm 
Melinda Cook

FRIDAY 
APRIL 5
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Billy Joyner
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Ed & Tricia McCoy 

3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

T B C  F I T N E S S

Strength. Core. Balance WITH ALISON 
Monday & Wednesday  |  10am-11am  |  Multipurpose Rm

 Active Yoga WITH KIPLEY 
Tuesday & Thursday  |  10am-11am  |  Multipurpose Rm

DanceIt WITH KATHY 
Tuesday & Thursday  |  8:30am-9:30am  |  Gym

Check out our fitness classes during the week!

$5/class and/or donations are welcomed!

Come cheer on our 
TBC Mens Softball Team!
Games at Millbrook Exchange Park 
1905 Spring Forest Road, Raleigh, NC

April 9 
8:00pm 

ProvRed vs. TBC 

April 11 
7:00pm 

JCC vs. TBC 
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MONDAY 
APRIL 8
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Beverly Munday
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Ron Kareiva
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Laury Holley

TUESDAY 
APRIL 9
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Pat Nelson
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Brenda Lowrance 
 
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Charla Peel

WEDNESDAY 
APRIL 10
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Mike Newton
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Brenda Lowrance 
 
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Volunteer Needed 

THURSDAY 
APRIL 11
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Altman 
Tricia McCoy
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Stephanie Tepper

FRIDAY 
APRIL 12
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Tom Andrus
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Ron Kareiva
3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

T B C  F I T N E S S ROC’N Golf Tournament

MAY 20 | Heritage Golf Club
visit rocraleigh.com for information and to register

EARLY REGISTRATION 
(ends May 6): 

$125 per player; $500 per team

REGISTRATION 
(May 7- 19): 

$150 per player; $600 per team

SEE BACK PAGE FOR QR CODE SIGN-UP!

STUDENT REGISTRATION  
(full-time High School/College student) 

$100 per player

SENIOR REGISTRATION  
(65+ on May 20) 
$75 per player

BEGINNER PICKLEBALL NIGHT CLASS!
Email Laury at recreation@tbcraleigh.com if you would like to come 

join and learn the basic skills of pickleball!

6:30pm-8pm

April 23rd, No class on May 14th, May 28th
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

CONNECT WITH TRINITY!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 02/29/2024) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $581,776.40
YTD Operating Receipts		  $525,530.36
YTD Operating Expenses		  $505,217.49

STAFF CONTACT INFO

Jan Brown 
Financial Administrator 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
Ministerial Secretary 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
Ministerial Secretary 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Madison Ferree 
Communications Administrator 
mferree@tbcraleigh.com 

Bentley Williams 
Weekday Director 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com 

Laury Holley 
ROC Director 
recreation@tbcraleigh.com

Charles Black 
Maintenance 
cblack@tbcraleigh.com 

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
Worship & Music 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Education & Discipleship 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Administration 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Mrs. Katie Blackmon 
Children & Preschoolers 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Mr. Drew Langdon 
Interim for Students 
dlangdon@tbcraleigh.com

Dr. Andy Jung 
Resident for Young Adults 
ajung@tbcraleigh.com

TBC Social Media

Scan the QR codes OR click the underlined titles!

TBC Social Media - All TBC Social Media Accounts

TBC Raleigh Events - View the newsletter & sign-ups for events!

TBC Raleigh Events
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